
Snowshoe Club begins this  Wednesday from 3:05
pm to 4:30 pm.

If there is not enough snow to snowshoe the club is
planning on going hiking.  Please send your child
with outdoor clothing (hat, gloves, winter jacket,

boots, etc.).

Look Ahead

Wednesday, Jan. 5th
3:05 pm -4:30 pm

Snowshoe Club
Thursday, Jan.6th

10:00 am
Mass 

St. francis de Sales School
Week of January 3, 2022

THis weeks
Events

Tuesday, Jan. 11th, 6:00 pm
PTO Meeting

Wednesday, Jan. 19th, 11:40 am
Early Dismissal 

Thursday, Jan. 20th, 11:40 am
Early Dismissal

Friday, Jan, 21st, 11:40 am
Early Dismissal

READ MORE ON OUR WEBSITE www.sfdsraiders.com

Welcome Back and Happy, Healthy New Year!

Snowshoe Club

52 Club Raffle winners
December 271h, 2021 Winners
$50.00 - Ashton Vincent
$25.00 - Janet Lipskey
$15.00  - Julie Cochran
$10.00  - Everett Wood V

January 3rd, 2022 Winners
$50.00 - Nancy Irie
$25.00 - Tom Carlson
$15.00  - Sally Rodman
$10.00  - Emily Perry

LAST WEEK FOR THE GINGERBREAD SCAVENGER
HUNT 

 The Gingerbread Scavenger Hunt will end this Friday,
January 7th so there is still time to join in the fun!  If you
enter in your form for $10 you have a chance to win a $50 

 Cedar Street Cinema Gift card.  If you lost your entry form,
no worries, Entry Forms are located on our school website

or in the school office.

FACTS Student Information System:
Family Portal  

The St. Francis de Sales School FACTS Student Information
System development is an ongoing process as we grow.  It
was a very exciting milestone when we launched enrollment
through FACTS. We have learned a lot since then and we
are continuing to make improvements as we move forward.
Not only has it made the enrollment process easier, but it
also provides access to the school calendar,  your student's
grades and assignments,  all your financial information, and
important documents. Please note, it is important to keep
your information updated in your Family Portal as needed,
such as medical information and emergency contacts.  If
you need assistance in accessing your family portal please
contact the office.  Access to your Family Portal by one
parent or guardian is required for all future school year
enrollments. 


